
2021 KSHSAA BOYS STATE TENNIS 
 
         NEW - KSHSAA INTERPRETATION  
                     OF MASKING POLICY 

 
At the 4/30/21 KSHSAA Board of Directors Meeting, the following language was 

approved: 

The requirement for wearing a face covering terminates on May 1, 2021 

for all outdoor activities.  The mask mandates for indoor activities will end 

at the end of the spring championships.  Schools shall continue to adhere 

to all local risk mitigation policies. 

IMPORTANT – Any local risk mitigation policies in place will be followed.  

In that case, the following may be used. 

 

KSHSAA INTERPRETATION OF MASKING POLICY 
KSHSAA Executive Board interpretation March 23, 2021: Any 
participant (including but not limited to athletes, coaches, officials, 
spectators, support staff and all others attending/participating in 
school activities outdoors, who is able to maintain a minimum 
of six feet of social distancing would not be required to wear a 
face covering. 

 
MASKING FOR BOY’S POSTSEASON TENNIS: 
 

1. COACHES: must wear a mask when talking to their 
players on a 90 second changeover, when they meet 
with their players who split sets (10 minutes), when there 
is an injury timeout or any other unforeseen situation 
where social distancing cannot be practiced. 
 

2. ATHLETES: May but are not required to wear a mask 
when playing. Athletes must wear a mask when sitting 
with their teammates between matches or other times 
when not able to social distance from others. 

 
3. SPECTATORS: are required to wear a mask when not 

able to social distance. For family units (those living 
under the same roof) attending events as spectators, 
may sit together and be unmasked if they are able to 
maintain social distance from other patrons. 

 
4. EVENTMANAGEMENT: Event management, /score 

keeper must wear a mask when players report results of 
a match. 

 
NOTE: When masks are worn, they must be worn as 
intended (i.e., covering the nose and mouth).  
 

Local school district or county policies that are more restrictive are still in effect. 

 


